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Bulletin 

 
God's Work Through Our Hands 

 
Since receiving diocese approval in October to move forward with our project, the contract has 
been signed with our liturgical consultant for interior renovations and the Strategic Planning 
Committee and Father Portelli have developed suggested design changes to the preliminary 
design drawings before they are finalized and sent out for bids.  We anticipate bids going out in the 
near future and hope to break ground in the spring (2021). 
 

As of October 31, 2020, $882,145 has been pledged to the campaign with $763,541 received and 
interest (roughly 86 percent).  Thank you for your ongoing financial and prayerful support. 
 

Prayer 

 
O Lord our God, we know that you have planned for us more than we can ask for, or can even 
imagine.  Quiet our fears and guide us in any concerns we may have, that we may know and 
experience the abundant life that our Savior Jesus Christ calls us to.  Be with us as we make the 
commitments of sacrifice and effort which will lead us into paths you have placed before us.  We 
ask this in the Holy Name of Jesus.  Amen 
 

Cantor 

 
Since receiving diocese approval in October to move forward with our project, the contract has 
been signed with our liturgical consultant for interior renovations and the Strategic Planning 
Committee and Father Portelli have developed suggested design changes to the preliminary 
design drawings before they are finalized and sent out for bids.  We anticipate bids going out in the 
near future and hope to break ground in the spring (2021). 
 

As of October 31, 2020, $882,145 has been pledged to the campaign with $763,541 received and 
interest (roughly 86 percent).  Thank you for your ongoing financial and prayerful support. 


